


 

 

c. Advisor Sorenson explained that it did not, and that the re-allocations request process is in place to 

allow groups to adjust allocated funds for different purposes when unanticipated things occur since 

requests are submitted so far in advance. Student groups just need to officially request for these 

changes to happen for SGA to review, which is why this is being brought for Senators to review and 

discuss and make a decision on whether or not to approve the request.  

i. President Tolman responded he supported the event, but wanted to double check it fell within 

policy.  

d. Vice President McNowelly expressed she attended the event and was a great event to bring to the LCCC 

campus, so encouraged the request to be approved.  

e.  Vice President motioned to approve the re-allocation request. 

i.  Senator Cruz 2nd the motion 

ii. Passed unanimously. 

V. Executive Reports 

a. President 

i. Met with Dr. Shaffer and the meeting was focused on the Wyoming Legislation visit he was 

working on for Senators to join him for a day at the Capitol to observe the legislative process. 

ii. 





 

 

so as representatives, they could share out those concerns and feedback to the campus 

committees they serve on.  

a. Advisor Sorenson pointed to the example of E-Sports coming to speak at an SGA 

meeting for Public Input and then the Senators sharing that out with College 

Council and the administrators they meet with.  

3. Advisor Sorenson explained focusing on discussing upcoming athletic events defeats the 

purpose of what the Newsletter was intended for.  

a. Advisor Boughton also pointed out, there are already other channels and 

platforms used to promote the athletic games and agreed that SGA has already 

gone to efforts to inform students about the student transition experience and 

if there are not other student issues they have to communicate out to students, 

focusing on a Newsletter for the purposes of event promotion doesn’t seem like 

a productive area to focus on.  

iv. Advisor Sorenson expressed that they have been discussing the issue of 

engagement/recruitment for SGA and discussing stipends and SGA expectations as potential 

causes behind this decline and exploring adjusting these for most of the semester, yet now they 

are once again discussing the Newsletter that is a completely separate project that they 

struggled to contribute to. He pointed out this seemed counter-productive and they need to 

consider the lack of follow-through on accomplishing tasks between meetings and determine 

what SGA wants to focus on the remainder of the year and stick to one goal and see it through.  

d. This discussion lead to dropping the pursuit of exploring stipend increased and re-structuring of SGA to 

shift focus on establishing more of a presence for SGA on campus.  

e. Vice President Mcnowelly motioned to explore creating a bulletin board focused on communication to 

students to be mounted on the wall by the SGA Desk in order to establish a presence on campus.  

i. Senator Cruz made a 2nd.  

ii. Motion passed unanimously. 

d.


